
Statement by the Nomination Committee 

The Nomination Committee has proposed that Raymond Hill shall be elected as a new Director of the board. 
This will strengthen the board´s diversity and breadth of qualifications, experience and background, regarding 
international experience and experience from global pharmaceutical companies. Thereby the board will have a 
composition more appropriate to the company´s operation and phase of development. 

 

 


